
 

 

The Semi Annual Meeting of the NBSRTSJ was held on October 25,2022 at the 

Hope Centre.  The meeting was called to order by 1st Vice President, Bob 

Bonner, who asked Nancy Steele to lead the group in the singing of O Canada. 

Following our national anthem, Pat Dugay said grace. 

Following a delicious meal, Bob introduced Marian Williams from UNBSJ who gave 

a short bio of the winners of our scholarships.  The students were unable to 

attend due to class requirements.  The winners were Ashley Cormier and Lily 

Morrow. 

Bob then called for a moment of silence after reading the names of teachers who 

had passed away since last fall. 

Reports from  Director, Membership, Treasurer, Social, and Wellness are included 

in the minutes.  These reports were available to all members at their tables. 

50/50/ draws and door prizes were awarded. 

The meeting was adjourned on a motion by Ellen Palmer. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Pat Loughery 

( Secretary ) 

.  
 


